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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 1 – Wednesday 17th April 2024 

We have had a productive week back so far with the children all settling back into school and ready to 

learn, and we have been pleased to welcome some new children to the school. 

 

If you come into school at the end of the day you will see the beautiful beds coming into bloom thanks to 

the magical Mrs Sandor.  I will take some photographs and put them on Instagram for everyone to see.  My 

intention this term is to put at least one photo on a week - I am working on my social media skills! 

 

Finally, and once again, thank you to all the children that are coming to school appropriately 

dressed.  Please let's make a huge effort to ensure everyone is wearing school uniform for this term. 

 

Have a good rest of the week. 

 

Sarah Stepney 

 
New Lunch 

Menu 

 

We have started a new menu on a three week rotation.  You can find this on the link below: 

 

https://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=3177 

   

New for the Summer Term  

4 new after school clubs have been added to the timetable for the Summer Term.  This has now been added to 

the website with booking links https://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=997 

 

Wise for my 

Size 

A new well-being club called 'Wise For My Size' will be in the library until 4.20pm on Fridays 

from the 19th April. 

Wise for my Size offers coaching 'designed to help children and young people develop the 

skills, attitudes, and behaviours they need to thrive in life,' and the first session is free. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScbqcD9RZ32wRrFMVg0bd1s7GOUfZuO3PFbzPj

kmKiCbtVkXw/viewform 

 

Hi 5 Netball 

Afterschool 

Club 

Mrs Bryan will be starting a netball club after school on the KS2 playground from Monday 25th 

March, 3.30 – 4.30pm.  The club is open to Year 5 and 6.  They will be learning Hi 5 rules 

which has teams of 5.  Please email Mrs Bryan if your child is interested in joining 

tbryan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

 

Triathlon After 

School Club 

Triathlon Club will be starting after Easter for Years 3-6 on a Friday afternoon from 3.20pm 

to 4.20pm on the field and KS2 playground.  Further information has been sent out to year 

groups on Parentmail and is available on the timetable. 

Tag Rugby Cambridge Rugby Club will be starting Tag Rugby sessions for Years 5&6 on Tuesdays until 

4.30pm.  Starting on the 23rd April.  
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Science 

Photography 

Competition 

 

As part of British Science Week, we will be running a science photography competition on 

the theme of ‘change over time’. You will need to photograph something over a period of 

time (for example every day for a few weeks) to show how it changes. This could be 

photographing a plant growing, looking at how the moon changes, or even seeing how a piece 

of fruit left out in the sun changes over time – you can be as creative as you like! The 

deadline for entries (your photo series) is Friday 19th April. Please email 

rbest@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk with your entries. 

News from the 

PTA 

 

We're looking forward to lots of fun PTA activities in this busy summer term - from 

sunflower growing to the Fun Run, bake sales to the Summer Fair! Keep an eye on this 

newsletter or on fundmayfield.com for all the latest news and information about our events 

and how you can get involved! 

 

 

PTA Meeting – 7.30pm, Tuesday 23 April  

With lots to organise, we're kicking off the summer term with a PTA meeting next Tuesday. 

Join us in the school Community Room from 7.30pm.  Everyone is welcome to come along 

and refreshments will be served.  

 

  

Year 1 Bake Sale - 3.15pm, 26 April 

It's Year 1's turn to bake! Bring along your small change after school next Friday to support 

this fundraiser and get a tasty treat too 🙂 

Find out more at fundmayfield.com/events 

 

 

Please return your decorated Bunting Flags 

We hope you all had fun decorating your bunting flags over the Easter break. Please 

remember to return your flags to the school office by the end of this week so that we can 

get sewing. We're looking forward to seeing your designs! 

 

 

Redgate donation hits the headlines 

Remember we told you about Redgate donating over 20 laptops to the school? It featured in 

the Cambridge Independent over the break. For any of you who missed the article you can 

read it here.  

If you think your company could help support Mayfield please get in touch with us or visit 

fundmayfield.com/donate 

 
  

 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 23rd April PTA Meeting 

Friday 26th April  Year 1 Bakesale 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday (School Closed) 
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